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up LB 7 and that was good bill. You could use that excuse. You
can now on LB 6, Senator Labedz makes a good point, has to have
a committee hearing. That is true but it is far from an ambush
and the Revenue Committee placed this amendment on the bill on

Monday, was the top half of the fold of every paper in the state

probably yesterday. The corporate people will want you to call
and say that they are going to leave if we put this on, had

plenty of time to call us. I mean, it's not an ambush. They
are aware of what is going on, but it is true, there was not a

committee hearing. But I think fair notification has been
given, we are going to discuss it. Now, you know it saddens me

that Senator Hefner says because you dare want to support this

amendment, you're bashing corporations, and certainly don't
intend to do that. As I've said before, we've given them
some...treated them very well in this state. I voted for those

things. Like Senator Schmit says, I was dumb enough to vote for
LB 775, I did, I don't regret it. Unintended some

benefits...not unintended, but we would have preferred not to

give them some benefits under LB 84, didn't think it was very
well. I mean I don't...you know, when they came in and were

across the hall in July, who were they bashing then? The simple
fact of the matter is we have to come up with $12 million.
You're going to have to answer to yourself and your constituent
who is going to pay for that. And if you vote against LB 6 now,
you can say whatever you like to say, but deep down, I don't
know how you're justifying your own mind, if you vote against
this you are saying real property picks it up, the "Little Joe

Six-pack" picks it up. Now if you want to say that, that's
fine, but be prepared to say it. But on this vote you can no

longer run from the issue. It is time to say who is going to

pick up the money and I urge you to vote for LB...Senator
Landis's amendment to LB 6.

SPEAKER BARRETT: Thank you. Senator Schmit.

SENATOR SCHMIT: Mr. President and members, I will have an

amendment for this bill later on as long as it is on the floor.
We just as well try to improve it a little bit and I will give
you that amendment after a bit, but I don't want to pass up this

opportunity to speak a little bit. Senator Moore says you can

run but you can't hide. I would suggest there is going to be a

lot of people wanting to hide again in a week or so when the
bills come out of 361, but I'm not going to belabor that point
any further. The reason, Senator Moore, is that you
have...there is several reasons you have not received those
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